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Caterpillar: Confidential Green 

 
1.11: IDENTIFICATION MARKERS 
 
1.11.1: All vehicles in competition must be identified with the correct entrant number. 
 
1.11.2: Entrant numbers shall be composed of a combination of digits 0 through 9 only (no letters). 
 
1.11.3: All vehicles must utilize a “shark fin” style number plate located behind the “B” pillar and offset in 
from the side panels of the vehicle to protect it from mud. In addition to the “shark fin”, all vehicles must 
have one front facing and one rear facing number plate with the same color combination as the “shark 
fin”. Shark fin numbers must be 7” tall with 1” brush stroke. Front and rear facing numbers must be 6” tall. 
Black numbers with a white or yellow background. Any number location that is deemed to be too hard to 
read will have to be changed before the vehicle is allowed to compete in the event. 
 
1.11.4: Y.O.R.R. assumes no responsibility for scoring vehicles with unrecognizable numbers. It is the 
vehicle driver’s responsibility to maintain numbers in recognizable condition. This includes mud, dust, etc. 
If we can’t see your numbers we will not score your times. 
 
1.11.5: Advertising, symbols, and names may be displayed on competition and support vehicles provided 
that they do not interfere with required official identification markings and that they are in good taste as 
judged by Y.O.R.R. sanctioned representatives. 


